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Thursday 29 November 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Functional Maths Trip to Queensgate on Friday 14th December 2018 
  
We are planning a trip to Queensgate on Friday 14th December which will provide a great 
opportunity for pupils to put into practice, in a variety of social settings, skills which they have learnt.  
 
We plan to leave school at 9.20am and travel to the city centre on public transport so we can 
practice the timetable and planning work that we have completed in functional maths lessons this 
year. We will spend some time in Queensgate and nearby shops to allow students to purchase a 
gift for a family member or friend and we will return to school in time for our Christmas lunch.  
 
The pupils do not have to purchase a gift if they do not wish to but the trip will provide valuable 
opportunities to practice their social and money skills; practicing interactions with members of the 
public and staff in shops and paying for the gifts they buy with independence.  
 
Pupils will be carrying and handling their own money and the maximum amount of money that they 
are allowed to bring is £25. If there is a particular recipient that you would like the pupil to buy for 
please indicate below, so they can plan for them in the lessons. 
 
Pupils should wear their school uniform, a coat and comfortable and suitable footwear.  
 
We are really looking forward to our class trip out and getting to enjoy some time together at the 
end of a busy term. Please complete the permission slip below and return it to Mrs Edwards on 
Reception by Wednesday 5th December 2018.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs S Smith  
Key Stage 3  Leader and Secondary SENDCO (asst)  
 
Functional Maths Trip to Queensgate on Friday 14th December 2018 
Please return this slip to Mrs Edwards on Reception by Wednesday 5th December 2018. 
 

 I/We give permission for my son/daughter to attend the above trip and would like the gift to be 
bought for ………………..……….…….   
 

 I/We do not give permission for my son/daughter to attend the above trip  
 
Student Name……………………………………………………………………………………….   
 
Signed Parent/Carer …………………………………………….…..   Date ……………………. 

 

 

 
 


